
Parents and students, Please join us for 

 

PSAT RESULTS NIGHT 2016 

Wednesday, January 6, 2016 

At 6:00 p.m. 

In the Harrison High School Theatre 

You can use your PSAT score report to identify your weaknesses,  

so you know what to work on as you prepare for the new SAT.   

Is there content you need to review? Do you need to work on your pacing?   

The personalized score report shows your strengths and weaknesses and allows you to get 

a jump on preparing for the new PSAT test and potential National Merit recognition.  

And More! 

 Resources: test preparation available here at Harrison High School 

 The New SAT: changes in scoring and content, and test-taking strategies 

 Testing timeline: when to begin prepping for the SAT and when to take the test 

 

It should be the start to a great night.  We look forward to seeing you there!  

  


